La journée vous appartient

To our clients,

Following Mr Legault’s most recent announcement:
All stores are now closed until April 13th.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us at:

1-800-410-8794

We want to thank all our customers for your ongoing loyalty in our company.
Please keep an eye out on our website and Facebook page for all further updates.

Marie-Pierre René
General manager
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